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MEETING
997 Grant Ave.
San Lorenzo, CA
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Attending: John Randall, Chevron
Mark Miller, Chevron
Christina Jonesg, Chevron
Juliet Shin, ACDEH
John Samuelson, DA
Eric Nennerman, DA

From Sierra Environmental‘s files: A note from Nancy Vukelich to
Sierra Environmental railsing question as to whether the data from
the 6/3/92 monitoring event was accurate since concentrations had
increased dramatically from previous quarter. According to a
letter from Sierra Environmental to Nancy Vukelich, the wells
were resampled again on 7/2/92. During this sampling event, Well
C-3 results went from approximately 7,000 ppb TPHg to ND and the
levels in Well C-2 stayed relatively the same. Sierra confirmed
that the 6/3/92 results were accurate. However, Chevron still
had in its’ files for that quarter, a report that listed the
lower concentrationsg. The follow-up sampling was not in
Chevron‘s files, only in Sierra’s files.

It appears that some of the numbers from the correct quarterly
report table were gwitched around and used to replace some of the
results observed in the other wells.

Chevron will research some of the other cases that Nancy Vukelich
was overseeing prior to approaching her for discussion.

According to John Randall, he has mentioned this situation to
gsome of his other staff members.

Mr. Miller will submit copies of the correct guarterly reports,
that were in Sierra’s files, the 7/2/92 re-sampling, and Nancy’s
memo .

Chevron wishes to bring in an independent invesgtigator to
research this case. Posgsibly Brian Keller and Assoclates, who
worked with Judge Bill Noyle as mediator in past.

Chevron will audit approximately 10 to 15 files that Nancy
Vukelich was the lead for. The audit will take approximately 1
to 1.5 months. Mr. Miller will keep John Samuelson posted.





